
From: Mike.Stewart@gov.scot [mailto:Mike.Stewart@gov.scot]  

Sent: 06 August 2021 13:24 

To:  

Subject: [ExternaltoGGC] For immediate Board distribution: Physical distancing for primary care 

providers 

 

“The Scottish Government is currently reviewing the physical distancing 
requirements for health and social care settings in Scotland. In the meantime, until 
and unless further notified, all primary care providers should continue to follow the 
current guidance relating to physical distancing measures.” 
 

Many thanks, 

Mike 

Mike Stewart  

Community Eyecare Team Leader  

Dentistry and Optometry Division I Directorate of Primary Care I Scottish Government 

1ER, St Andrews House, Regent Road, Edinburgh, EH1 3DG 
Tel: 07557 087646 
mike.stewart@gov.scot 
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